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Through E-mail only

AIU/Meet/Nom/11Sc/2022-2025
August 04, 2021

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director,

The Association of Indian Universities (AIU) nominates four (04) representatives
(one from each zone i.e North, South, East and West) on the court and Council
of the Indian Institute of Science, Bangalore, elected from amongst the Vice
Chancellors/Directors of Member Universities/ Institutes for a period of 04
years (quadrennium).

The term of members nominated for the quadrennium 2018-2021 comes to an
end on 31.12.2021 and the Indian Institute of Science (IISc), Bangalore has
requested for nomination of four newly elected representatives of AIU on the
Court and Council of the Institute for the quadrennium 2022-2025.

In view of the foregoing, may I request you to kindly submit your nomination; if
you wish to represent on the Court and Court & Council of the Indian Institute
of Science (IISc), Bangalore for the quadrennium 2022-2025.

On the basis of the nominations received, four ballot papers containing names
of Vice Chancellors /Directors of member Universities/Institutes who have sent
their nominations from four zones i.e., North, South, East and West Zone will be
circulated to all Vice Chancellors /Directors of AIU member
Universities/Institutes for electing one Vice Chancellors /Directors from each
zone for nomination on the Court and Court & Council of the Indian Institute of
Science (IISc), Bangalore for the quadrennium 2022-2025.

I shall appreciate if you forward your nomination at the earliest but in any case,
not later than August 14, 2021 through e-mail on the email id
sgoffice@aiu.ac.in; and meetings@aiu.ac.in;. May I add that the nominations
received after August 14, 2021 shall not be taken into account while computing
the nomination received. :

I deeply appreciate your engagement and time.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
i
All Vice Chancellors/Directors of AIU Member \
Universities/Institutes
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